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Innovation and Rejuvenation of Teaching in Higher Education 

 

A one-day Workshop on Development of Structure for Outreach Training Programme on Innovation and 

Rejuvenation of Teaching in Higher Education was organized by Teaching Learning Centre, Tezpur 

University on August 1, 2018 in the HSS Complex of Tezpur University. The workshop aimed at  developing 

a framework/curriculum for conducting teacher training outreach program in colleges of Assam and 

Arunachal Pradesh. There were ten invited participants who were experts in different fields of teaching 

learning and educational administration and associated with different colleges of Assam. The profiles of 

the participants are as given below: 1).Prof. Mukul K. Sarma Retired Professor, Dept. of Education, 

Dibrugarh University, 2). Prof. Swarnalata Das, Professor Emeritus, Dept. of Education, Gauhati University, 

3).  Prof. Nityananda Sarma, Dept. of Computer Science & Electronics, Tezpur University, 4). Dr. Bubul 

Kumar Saikia, Principal, LTK College, Lakhimpur, 5. Dr. Haren Bothra, Associate Professor (Former), Dept. 

of Botany, Darrang College, Tezpur, 6). Dr. Devabrot Khanikar, Principal, Sonapur College, 7). Dr. 

Devaprotim Hazarika , Assistant Professor, NN Saikia College, Titabor, Jorhat, 8). Prof. Jugal Kishore 

Barman, Associate Professor, Dept., of Accountancy, Gauhati Commerce College, 9). Dr. Nil Ratan Roy, 

Head, Dept of Education, Tezpur University and Ex-officio Member Secretary, TLC-TU Advisory Committee, 

and 10). Dr. Hiranya K. Chaliha, Principal, Koliabor College. Dr.Chaliha was deputed by the  Department of 

Higher Education, Govt of Assam. The program consisted of a three and half an hour long continuous 

session. 

The Director of TLC, Prof. M. K. Sarma started the workshop by introducing the invited experts. He also 

explained the purpose of the workshop and presented the draft curriculum for discussion and comments. 

The experts commented on different aspects of the curriculum and on the basis of that discussion a broad 

outline was developed. The broad outline was then offered for topic specific discussion and development. 

The experts were divided into different panels to pick up different topics from the broad outline. The 

suggestions of the panels were incorporated in to the curriculum. The curriculum was then finalized and 

presented for approval. The experts approved the curriculum and unanimously recommended it for 

implementing it in providing short term course of teacher training in colleges and institutes of higher 

education. The workshop ended with vote of thanks offered by the director. 

The final curriculum is attached at the bottom of this report. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                

 

 

 


